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Kirkland, April

From: Gary Stevens <loriandgaryhouse2012@hotmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, April 04, 2019 5:52 AM
To: DEP, NECEC
Subject: CMP corridor 

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open attachments unless 

you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

One thing Maine is known for is its natural beauty. A corridor will destroy that taking millions from our economy with little 

benefit to Mainers. Our natural resources are something that should not have a price tag on! Mainers overwhelming have said 

NO please respect our decision! 

Thanks a concerned like long Mainer! 

 

Sent from my iPhone 


